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Memorandum 
 
 

  
 
TO:  Andrea Oquist   
  Superintendent   
   
FROM: Steve Archibald  
  Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources 
     and District Services   
    
DATE:   May 16, 2018  
 
SUBJECT: Transition to EDUStaff  
 
  
Wayne RESA has entered into an agreement with EDUStaff to provide substitute teacher 
services.  The agreement provides consortium pricing for Wayne RESA school districts. 
 
LPS has decided not to renew its agreement with PESG and to enter into an agreement with 
EDUStaff.  Please add this item to the May 21, 2018 Committee of the Whole agenda so we 
can update the Board of Education.  
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